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Many thanks 
 
 

Mrs E M Bland 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

                                         
 
                                                       
                                                        
 
 
 

                                                                        

All Welcome to the Christmas Carols  

by Candlelight on Monday 18  

December at 6:30pm in Church. 

Could all children please come  

in full school uniform. Thank you. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions 
Have you any little ones that 
are due to start school next 
September? Letters have 

been sent out to those on our 
list. The online system is now 

open and will close on 15th 
January 2018. 

 

 

Scholastic Book Club 
Thank you for your orders - 
we earned £46.39 to spend 
on books for school!  
The next Book club will be in 
March.   

Holly Tea 
Thank you to everyone who 
supported the Holly Tea and  

a massive thanks to the 
School Association for all the 

organisation. The event 
raised approximately £900!       

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

The next meeting will be on 
Thursday 18 January at 

7.30p.m. 

 
 
 

Thursday 14 December is Christmas dinner day and children can come  

to school in their Christmas jumper.  If you would like your child to 

have a Christmas dinner, please don’t forget to order on your Live 

Kitchen account by Friday 8 December.    Wednesday 20th December is 

Party Day. Children can wear their party clothes.  

Buffet food will be provided for all children on this day, therefore you 

will not need to pay for a lunch or bring sandwiches. 

 

                                

HAVE A VERY MERRY 
CHRISTMAS AND A PEACEFUL NEW YEAR 
 

 

 

                                             
Monday 11 December 

2.15 pm 
Parent/Carer forum 

in school. 
All welcome 

 
Thursday 4 January  

 9:00 am                                                                     
Children return to school 

 

Please Note: 

After School Clubs will 

start week beginning 8 

January.  Information 

will be sent out the last 

week of term. 

 

  

Playground Safety   

Please may we ask that children 

do not play on the tyres, in the 

Queens Garden, or on any of the 

playground equipment, before 

and after school.  Thank you.   


